
 

3rd May, 2021 

Price Increase Notification 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Due to situations out of our control SPF will be implementing various price increases across our range. 
A few of our Main Suppliers including Sika Australia, Bostik, Ramset and Soudal will be increasing the prices on a 
select range of products effective 1st June 2021. This will include most Sealants, Adhesives, Grouts, Waterproofing, 
Fixings and Fasteners increasing from 2% - 6.5% 
We will do our best to keep these increases as marginal as possible but please note that pricing will be changing over 
the next few months as we take on these price rises. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Leah or myself in the office. You can also request a quote 
before purchasing the products so that you will be aware of your new prices. 
 
We would like to take this time to thank you all for your continued support. 
 

Regards, 

 

Danielle Manning 
General Manager 


